Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

 $\frac{4^{\text{TH}}}{4^{\text{TH}}}$ ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060516 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST WELLS STREET FROM NORTH 19^{TH} STREET

TO A POINT 50 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Bauman:

This is in response to a request we received from the Milwaukee Rescue Mission to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that northbound motorists on North 19th Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling eastbound on West Wells Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the four-way control.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060516

NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON NORTH JACKSON STREET FROM EAST CORCORAN AVENUE TO

EAST CHICAGO STREET

Dear Alderman Bauman:

Due to the conversion in the Third Ward from warehouse businesses to residential units, we recommend that North Jackson Street from East Corcoran Avenue to East Chicago Street be placed on the through highway night parking exception list, which will allow for alternate side night parking year round for residents in the area.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4^{TH} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE # #060516

NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON EAST MENOMONEE STREET

FROM NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET TO

NORTH JACKSON STREET

Dear Alderman Bauman:

Due to the conversion in the Third Ward from warehouse businesses to residential units, we recommend that East Menomonee Street from North Milwaukee Street to North Jackson Street be placed on the through highway night parking exception list, which will allow for alternate side night parking year round for residents in the area.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE # #060516

NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON NORTH JEFFERSON STREET FROM

EAST ERIE STREET TO EAST CHICAGO STREET

Dear Alderman Bauman:

Due to the conversion in the Third Ward from warehouse businesses to residential units, we recommend that North Jefferson Street from East Erie Street to East Chicago Street be placed on the through highway night parking exception list, which will allow for alternate side night parking year round for residents in the area.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Michael McGee, Jr. Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

 6^{TH} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060516 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 4^{TH} STREET FROM WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE

TO A POINT 160 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman McGee:

Due to the new lane pattern on North 4th Street between West Juneau Avenue and West McKinley Avenue, the above-captioned parking restriction is no longer needed. The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE # #060516

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST WELLS STREET FROM NORTH 25^{TH} STREET

TO A POINT 50 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Bauman:

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found northbound motorists on North 25th Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling eastbound on West Wells Street when vehicles park close to the corner. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installing this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 8TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060516

REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH MUSKEGO AVENUE

FROM WEST BECHER STREET TO WEST GRANT STREET

Dear Alderman Donovan:

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Robert W. Puente Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060516

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH INDUSTRIAL ROAD FROM POINT 3190 FEET NORTH OF WEST MILL ROAD TO A POINT 440 FEET NORTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Puente:

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on North Industrial Road, we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable Robert W. Puente Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #060516

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH INDUSTRIAL ROAD FROM POINT 3090 FEET NORTH OF WEST MILL ROAD TO A POINT 450 FEET NORTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Puente:

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on North Industrial Road, we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable James Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE ##060516

INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON SOUTH BARCLAY STREET FROM EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE TO EAST FLORIDA STREET

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

In compliance with your request on behalf of local businesses, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable James Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE # #060516

INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF

EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE FROM

SOUTH BARCLAY STREET TO A POINT 110 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

In compliance with your request on behalf of local businesses, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 13TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE # #060516

INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE

OF WEST NORWICH STREET FROM SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE

WEST TO THE ALLEY

Dear Alderman Witkowski:

In compliance with your request on behalf of a local business, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

15TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060516 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 12TH STREET FROM A POINT 370 FEET NORTH OF WEST VINE STREET TO A POINT 100 FEET NORTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Hines:

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on North 12th Street, we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

15TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #060516 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 12TH STREET FROM A POINT 260 FEET NORTH OF WEST VINE STREET TO A POINT

100 FEET NORTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Hines:

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on North 12th Street, we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer